
Acknowledging ARC Funding and Disclaimer of Views

Grant recipients are required to appropriately acknowledge ARC’s contribution to research 
and other activities in line with their Grant Agreement. The ARC logo should be included in 
this acknowledgement.

Permission to use the ARC logo must be granted by the ARC. To request permission, email 
communications@arc.gov.au with details of the ARC-funded project and how the logo will
be used.

Acknowledging the ARC and Logo Use

Using the ARC Logo

Logo use must comply with the Australian Government Branding Design Guidelines about 
placement, colour and size requirements. For example, the printed Australian Coat of Arms 
must be a minimum of 20mm.

If you have questions about the use of the ARC logo or the Australian Government Crest, 
please contact ARC Communications or the Honours and Symbols section of the Department 
of the Prime Minister and Cabinet at governmentbranding@pmc.gov.au.

When approved, the ARC will provide you logo files for both stacked and in-line versions in a 
range of formats. We recommend you use EPS or TIFF for print media, GIF for web and JPEG 
or GIF for Microsoft Office.

ARC support must be acknowledged in all research outputs, including publications, websites, 
and promotional materials, in accordance with the Grant Agreement. The Project ID must be 
included, and the ARC should be named as a funding body.

ARC-funded Centres should include ‘Australian Research Council’ or ‘ARC’ in their titles and 
display the ARC logo prominently. Researchers awarded an ARC fellowship must acknowledge 
the specific scheme.

It must also be made clear that any views expressed are those of the authors and not 
necessarily those of the Australian Government or the ARC.

Examples:
Funded by the Australian Government through the Australian Research Council (ARC). Professor 
XXX is the recipient of an ARC Discovery Early Career Researcher Award (project number XXXX). 
The views expressed are those of the authors and are not necessarily those of the Australian 
Government or the ARC.

Conducted by the ARC Centre of Excellence for XXXX (project number XXXX), funded by the 
Australian Government. The views expressed are those of the authors and are not necessarily 
those of the Australian Government or the ARC.
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